
Beyond the Yellow Ribbon Moorhead 
March 8, 2012 

 
Hunt called the meeting to order at 8:30 am. 
 
Members present: Dan Hunt, Mark Sjostrom, Gary H. Olson, Tom Dubbels, Lisa Roesch, Les Bakke, 
Tom Figliuzzi and Vince Dicks. 
 
We recited the pledge of allegiance. 
 
W approved our agenda 
 
Secretary’s report: Accepted January and February minutes with a couple spelling corrections. 
 
Treasurers report:  
 Income  $1,525.00 
 Expenses $425.00 
  Balance  $1,100.00 
Reports: 

501c3 Update:  
We owed an additional $100, form said $300, however, it was increased to $400 on 
January 1, 2010.  We sent the additional $100. 

Mayor’s proclamation:   We will try for early May. 
Career Fair:  Still tentatively scheduled for April 29. 
Cragen’s Resort:  No report 

Old Business: 
Action plans: Hunt called for the executive committee plus Obach will meet at 8:30 am on 22 
March at Dilworth VFW to review and compile the action plans.  Bakke will contact Kovash 
about the Faith Based plans and schedule a time with Hunt.   
Olson/Roesch moved to approve the expense report changing Department Approval to Treasurers 
Approval.  Motion carried. 

New Business: 
Roesch distributed information on free tickets for veterans and military personnel to see the film 
Act of Valor. 
Bonanzaville will be hosting a free Veterans Picnic on May 23, 2012.  More details to follow. 
Guidelines for Moorhead Police and Fire when encountering veterans in need will be addressed at 
the 22 March executive meeting. 

 
Next meeting: 12 April, 2012 at 8:30 am at the Dilworth VFW. 
Meeting adjourned at 9:25. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Les Bakke, Secretary 


